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Thursday 9th May 2024 

Summer Fayre - Stall Request 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Last year we had an amazing turn out for our Summer Fayre and we would like to make it even bigger and 
better this year.  

In preparation for this, we would like to invite any of our parents who have a small business to join us by 
having a stall. There will be a charge of £20 to book the stall. If you are interested please fill out the Google 
Form below, we will keep your details and be in touch closer to the time: 

https://forms.gle/4crLnHgEB1yJXmQcA  

 

Thank you again for all of your continued support, 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mrs E Monnery 

Headteacher 
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